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   PROCEEDINGS OF THE  

GRAMERCY PLANNING COMMISSION 

JULY 5, 2022 

 
 

The Gramercy Planning Commission of the Town of Gramercy, Louisiana, met in regular, monthly session on Monday, July 
5, 2022 at 6:00 pm at Gramercy Town Hall.  

 
Chairman Barry LeBlanc called the meeting to order and called roll: 

 
There were present:  Chairman Barry LeBlanc, Commission members Gary Waguespack, Bryant Lewis, Alex Gerhold, 
Cathey Allen 
 
There were absent:   Alex Gerhold, Austin Berthelot  

 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: There were no public comments 
 
 
REPORTS 
 
Old Business: None 
 
 
New Business:  
 
Mr. Dean Millet brought forth a survey map to subdivide a lot on N. Pine Street into four lots.  Planning commission members 
inquired about the future use of the properties.  After discussions with Mr. Millet the commission recommends deferring a decision 
on the subdivision and leaving the four lots and remodel the homes already on the property. Mr. Millet stated he will consider this 
recommendation.   
 
 
There being no further business to discuss, Chairman LeBlanc adjourned the meeting at 6:55 pm. 
 
 
 
/s/ Chairman Barry LeBlanc 

 

 


